
From: Sobo, Robert <Robert.Sobo@chicagopolice.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 9:13 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: New Orleans ACA Convention 
  
Hi Steve, 
  
Just confirming that I attended the ACA Conference in New Orleans as scheduled. 
  
Rob 
  
Robert Sobo, M.Ed., Psy.D. 
Director 
Chicago Police Department 
Professional Counseling Division/EAP 
  

  
From: Sobo, Robert <Robert.Sobo@chicagopolice.org> 
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 1:10 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: New Orleans 2024 
  
Hi Steve, 
  
 I am requesting to attend the American Counselors Association Conference in New 
Orleans, LA.  The conference takes place April 10-13, 2024 
All expenses will be paid for by the Chicago Police Memorial Foundation. 
  
Hope all is well! 
  
Rob 
  
Robert Sobo, M.Ed., Psy.D. 
Director 
Chicago Police Department 
Professional Counseling Division/EAP 
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